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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] 3300 Rutherford , 7:00pm est meeting
Date: May-08-24 8:24:22 AM

From: Dineskanth Selvarajah  
Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2024 5:58 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Margaret Holyday <Margaret.Holyday@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] 3300 Rutherford , 7:00pm est meeting

Landlord:
Dineskanth Selvarajah 

 National drive,  Maple 

Dear City Council Members of Vaughan

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my deep concerns regarding the proposed
construction project at 3300 Rutherford Road.

As a resident of the neighborhood surrounding this area, I, along with many of my neighbors,
strongly oppose this construction project. Our neighborhood is known for its tranquility and
friendliness, and we fear that the addition of more buildings will not only disrupt the peaceful
atmosphere but also compromise the safety of our community.

The current traffic situation, especially during rush hours, is already quite challenging, and adding
more construction will only exacerbate the problem. We worry about the safety of our children and
the overall well-being of our community if this project moves forward.

Furthermore, preserving our neighborhood's green and environmental spaces is of utmost
importance to us. We believe that excessive construction will not only diminish the beauty of our
area but also harm the local ecosystem.

I urge the City Council to reconsider this proposal and withdraw the construction plans for 3300
Rutherford Road. Our neighborhood deserves to remain a safe, peaceful, and green environment for
all its residents.
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Thank you for taking the time to consider our concerns. I hope that together we can find a solution
that benefits everyone.
 
Regards
Dineskanth 




